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ANIAT

ANAT NEWS

ANAT has begun the year in full swing, with the Trickster
Masterclass in Video Jamming taking place at the end of
February as part of the Adelaide Fringe 2002. An official
component of the Shooting from the Hip film/video program,
the Trickster Masterclass was a professional development
opportunity for Australian VJ artists to network and receive
feedback about their work from guest tutor, VJ IKO from
Portugal (leading video artist and software developer who has
worked with Jean Michel Jarre, Beastie Boys and Daft Punk).
Adelaide based VJ’s inCube co-curated the Masterclass with
ANAT and participants were selected from a call for proposals
advertised last December. ANAT would like to thank the
following artists who contributed to the success of the
Masterclass:

Cicada (NSW), eyefi (NSW), Sean Healy (Qld), Soncha lacono
(Vic), Tara Pattenden (Qld), Tesseract (NSW), Nick Ritar (NSW),
Kristian Thomas (SA), Joel Zika (Vic)

Trickster was supported by the Adelaide Fringe and Australian
Film Commission and included live video projections as well as
a closing party in collaboration with 2002AD Electronic Music
Conference.

ANAT also recently supported the visit to Australia by Canadian-
based NINA CZEGLEDY, new media artist, curator and Chair of
ISEA (Inter-Society for the Electronic Arts). Nina was in Australia
during January and February to attend the Solar Circuit
workshop in Tasmania, she then spent many hours travelling to
different centres to present lectures on her own work and ISEA.
ANAT is very pleased to be able to support such visits by
international guests, as they offer opportunities for networking
as well as insights in to the operations of organisations such as
ISEA. ANAT wishes to thank the host organisations who
supported Nina’s visit around Australia - ACMI, Artspace, New
Media Arts Board, Brisbane Powerhouse, John Curtin Gallery
and the 2002 Adelaide Biennial of Australian Art.

AMANDA MCDONALD CROWLEY, former Director of ANAT, has
been substantially involved in the 2002 Adelaide Biennial of
Australian Art. As an Associate Director of the Adelaide Festival
2002, Amanda was a member of the working group curating
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the Biennial, with the title of conVerge:
where art and science meet. On
exhibition until April 28 at the Art
Gallery of SA, the Biennial includes
several artists who have received
support from ANAT programs.

Scenes from the ANAT Trickster Masterclass in Video
Jamming held at Ngapartji Multimedia Centre as part of
the 2002 Adelaide Fringe Festival.

Brisbane artist ADAM DONOVAN, who
completed an ANAT Scientific Serendipity
residency at the DSTO (Defence, Science
and Technology Organisation) in
November 2001, is exhibiting the
installation work he developed during
this residency. The residency was very
successful and somewhat of a milestone
for ANAT, as it raised our profile
considerably within the science
community, and was featured in the
Australian Defence Science magazine
(Vol 10, #1,2002):

“Adam’s concept of sound projection
from multiple sources and spatial






